TOWN OF WELLTON
REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS
CDBG CONTRACT #128-15

SAN JOSE AVENUE ROAD IMPROVEMENTS

The Town of Wellton has been awarded a Community Development Block Grant
(CDBG #128-15) through the Arizona Department of Housing funded by the U.S. Department of
Housing & Urban Development (HUD) for the purpose of Sidewalks Construction. Accordingly,
the Town of Wellton is seeking professional services from qualified Engineering Consultants to
prepare engineering plans for the Sidewalk Construction Project. Proposals will be received
until 2:00 P.M. M.S5.T on May 20, 2015 at Town Hall — Town of Wellton, 28634 Oakland Avenue
(P.O. Box 67) Wellton, Arizona 85356.

The Consultant will be required to prepare complete design for the project to include
but not limited to engineering plans, drainage report, environmental study, geotechnical
investigations, design report, perform field surveys and cost estimate.

The request for proposal package may be obtained from the Town of
Weliton, 28634 Oakland Avenue, Wellton, Arizona 85356 or by calling (928) 785-3348.
Questions about this project may be directed to Yolanda Galindo.

The right is reserved by the Town of Wellton to reject any and all proposals.
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